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 No Vaccine Orders to be Processed the Week of May 22nd  
 
 
Attention: Physicians, Emergency Departments, Hospital Laboratories, Infection Control Practitioners, 

Occupational Health Practitioners, Walk-In Clinics/Urgent Care Clinics, Nurse and Nurse 
Practitioners, Family Health Teams, Pharmacies, Ontario Health Central, Beausoleil First 
Nation, Moose Deer Point First Nation, Rama First Nation, Wahta First Nation, Long-term 
Care Homes, Retirement Homes 

Date: May 1, 2023 
 

All health unit offices will be closed on Monday May 22nd for the Victoria Day holiday and Tuesday May 23rd 
for an All-Staff development event, therefore there will be no vaccine orders processed for pick up the 
week of May 22nd. Orders submitted after 3pm on May 17th will not be available for pick up until May 31st. 
 
Please note the following vaccine ordering timeline changes for May and order accordingly for your 
facility’s needs: 

 
Orders Placed by 3pm Ready for Pick Up on 

Wednesday May 10th Wednesday May 17th 
Wednesday May 17th Wednesday May 31st 
Wednesday May 24th Wednesday May 31st 

 
Health Unit offices will be open Wednesday May 24th as usual, so any orders placed prior to May 17th that 
are in the fridge awaiting pick up will be able to be picked up the remainder of that week. 
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